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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2016 8:34 AM
To: Cherie.MCcaulou@waterboards.ca.gov
Cc: Yoo, James; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; chrisk@bwserv.com
Subject: Re: 2075 Williams Street, San Leandro. Approval letter for Well Abandonment W...

Hi Cherie, 
  
We successfully destroyed all of the wells, filled the excavations where the well boxes were located,  and obtained 
ACPWA inspector approval for sign-off for the permits for the destruction of the wells. 
  
We have sent the completed DWR Well Completion Reports to the driller and are awaiting receipt of signed copies. 
  
We have collected a soil sample from the drummed waste associated with the well destruction and are waiting for the lab 
results.  Once we get the results we will need to profile the waste, obtain disposal facility approval, arrange to have the 
waste disposed of, and then obtain the documentation of disposal so that we can complete our well destruction report. 
  
I request a 60 day extension for the well destruction report submittal date so that we can obtain this remaining 
information to complete the report. 
  
Please let me know at your earliest convenience. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Paul 
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 
  
In a message dated 1/27/2016 16:03:32 Pacific Standard Time, Cherie.MCcaulou@waterboards.ca.gov writes: 

Dear Chris – the attached letter approves your work plan (also attached) for well abandonment prepared 
by Paul King for the former Watkins Terminal Site at 2075 Williams Street in San Leandro.  Please 
submit the completion report by February 26, 2016.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Cherie McCaulou 

Engineering Geologist 
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California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Francisco Bay Region 

cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov 

510-622-2342 

 


